SOUTH MAIN

CHURCH OF CHRIST

Lord hath wade,
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Communion kits are available at the
back of the auditorium. Kits will also be
available at the proper time should you forget
to pick one up or should you elect to have

Communion brought to you.

Disposable masks and gloves are also available upon
request at the Visitor’s Center should you have

need or want of these items.
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SOuTH MAIN CHURCH OF CHRIST
402 South Main ~ P.O. Box 1597
Henderson, TX 75653-1597
(903) 657-1408 ~ FAX (903) 657-1409
Website: www.southmainchurch.com

Email: office@southmainchurch.com

Sunday AM Class - 9:30 AM
Sunday AM Assembly - 10:30 AM
Sunday PM Assembly - 5:00 PM
Wednesday PM - 6:30 PM

Wi-Fi Login: SMCOC-Guest
Password: SouthMainl16
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WELCOME
PRAISE LEADER - Travis Birdwell

Oh, Praise the Lord - # 282
All Hail the Power Qf]esus’ Name - # 162
There Is a Redeemer - H# 287

PRAYER - Foy Brown
SCRIPTURE READING
Psalm 72:1-2, 10-14
O Sacred Head - # 318

THE LORD’S SUPPER - Barry Rivers
PRAYER FOR OFFERING

Majesty - H 266

MESSAGE - Bob Payne
“ Sweet Adoration”

Psalm 96:4

He Paid a Debt - # 376
I Will Serve You - # 605

CLOSING PRAYER - Bill Reed

“Depart in Peace” (Luke 2:29)
Please silence all cell phones and pagers.

CCLI # 290723
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OUR COUNTRY

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR: Elizabeth Bazaldua, Pat
Brack, Don Brooks, Keith Brown, Margie Brown, William
Brown, Kenny Bryant, Curtis Chapman, June Chenault,
Westin Cornelius, Ken Craycraft, Layton Cummings,
Amanda Davis, Bobby Davis, Daryl & Whitney Davis, Joe
& Kathy Davis, Michael Dorsey, Roy Dorsey, Jeffrey Doss,
Randy & Beverly Fletcher, Xander Freeman, Barbie Glas-
gow, Tami Hale, Chelseay Hampton, Harvey Hand, William
Hatt, Tracy Hawkins, Roy & Peggy Hunt, Linda Jamison,
Glenn Kleeburg, Tyler Line, Pat Lynch, Genna McFadden,
Jennifer Payne, Bette Pilkinton, Cathy Reaves, Debi Rodg-
ers, Grayson Settle, Chris Stewart, Bailey Thornton

POTLUCK
A South Main Potluck is scheduled immediately
following the morning service next Sunday, January
14th. Bring your favorite dish and enjoy a good meal
and some great fellowship!

SUNDAY AM NURSERY ATTENDANT
Lilly & Alyssa Blalack
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ELDERS:
Travis Birdwell.............. travisbirdwell1 @aol.com
David Chenault................ dhchenault@gmail.com
Bobby Davis................ bobbydtxu222(@gmail.com
Doug Hopkins................. dougndiann(@gmail.com
Bob Payne................... bpaynel(@suddenlink.net
Rodger Poe....................... rpoe9(@hotmail.com
Barry Rivers........................ brivers(@eastex.net

PuLPIT MINISTER:
Bob Payne:.................... bpaynel(@suddenlink.net

FAMILY LIFE MINISTER:
David Chenault:........... dhchenault@gmail.com.com
CHILDREN’S MINISTER:
Janet Thompson:................ drjanett55(@gmail.com
CHURCH SECRETARY:
Reneé Hampton:......... office@southmainchurch.com
CHURCH TREASURER:

Rodger Poe:........................ rpoe9(@hotmail.com
MAINTENANCE, GROUNDS AND HOUSEKEEPING:
Dicky & Karen Harris and Mary Holt
DEACONS:

Chuck Ashmore Jim Smith Dodd Vinson
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Travis Birdwell,
Meagan Cummings,
Zoe Glasgow,
Caren Ashmore,

Daryl Davis!!!

Happy vy

Jonathan & Candace Blalack!!!

1ST SUNDAY KIDS PRAISE

All children between the ages of 3 years old through 3
grade will be dismissed after Communion to go to Rooms 9
-10 where they will travel as a group to the MPB for Kid’s
Praise. Children will return to Rooms 9-10 where they can
be picked up immediately following worship.

THANK You
To My Church Family,

Thank you so much for the outpouring of cards, visits, pray-
ers, calls, texts, meals, etc. following my recent knee surgery
and recovery. Your many demonstrations of love and care
really help to lift a person’s spirits.

In Love,
Karen Pritchard

AREA-WIDE SINGING

University church of Christ in Tyler, TX is hosting an Area-
Wide Singing this Saturday evening, January 13th,at 6:00 PM.
You are invited to join for a time of singing, devotional, fellow-
ship and finger foods. For more information, see the flyer on
the bulletin board across from the sound Room.

BENEVOLENCE FUND

Since it's beginning in 2018, our “Family Helping Family”
benevolence funds have helped multiple members of our
South Main Family during some trying times. If you would
like to donate to this important and appreciated work, please
do so in one of the following ways:

1) Use a pew envelope and mark it “SM Benevolence”
before placing it into the contribution basket or,

2) Give your donation to Renee or to one of the Elders.
For more information, please direct any questions to our
treasurer, Rodger Poe, or to any one of the Elders.

Your loving and generous gift is very much appreciated!!!
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